
MEMORANDUM 
TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

New Prague Utilities Commission 

Bruce Reimers, Utilities General Manager 

December 20, 2024 

SUBJECT: Approval of Diesel Generation Equipment and related support equipment. 

Over the past several months NPUC staff have been working with DGR Engineering to develop 
bid specifications for (4) 3100KW generators and related support equipment. At the September 
Commission meeting the Commission approved bidding documents and specifications provided 
by DGR engineering and authorized a request for public bids to be received by October 24, 
2024. 

Only one bid was received from Ziegler Cat in the amount of $9,841,243 including the base 
engine and support equipment, along with optional items to include a five-year extended 
warranty, generator bearing temperature monitoring and ethylene glycol coolant. 

Recommendation:   
Approve the bid from Ziegler Cat and authorize the General Manager and Board      
President to sign contracts after final review by the City of New Prague legal counsel and  
DGR engineering.      
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